
DRMS Annual Report Comments For Monogram Permit 2020 
1. The date of last exploration was 12/15/2020 
2. Activity at mine site is underground and surface activity has minable visible impact 
3. The Green Back portal has been dug out and is in the process of being rehabbed  
4. Work continues to define and expand on resources on the Monogram Permit 
5. Nuvemco has been directly involved in providing information and comment to various 

federal administrative and legislative with respect to identified critical minerals and 
supply chains at risk. These include, but are not limited to, the U.S. Department of 
Commerce, the U.S. Department of Energy, the Nuclear Fuel Working Group, and the 
U.S. House of Representatives.  We are working to reduce U.S. reliance on foreign supply 
on minerals, including rare earth elements, that are part of innumerable essential 
products such as electric and hybrid cars, computers, military equipment, batteries, and 
cell phones. We are also working with academia and have been a part of newly 
discovered minerals in Colorado whose economic, environmental, and medical benefits 
are yet to be developed. All of these activities are part of the process of adding economic 
utility and value to our permits. 

6. Additionally see comments sent to Dustin Czapla dated June 21, 2019 


